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On Sunday morning, March 5, at 10 a.m. at Congregation Beth Ohr, Old Bridge, congregants who emigrated from Nigeria, Haiti,Romania, Poland and Israel respectively, will explain why they left their native lands, what they expected to find here, and what they've actually experienced.
 
The program, presented jointly by Beth Ohr's Sisterhood and Men's Club, is sponsored by the Herman & Frieda Lipp Memorial Fund in Memory of Barbara Lipp and will include a bagel breakfast to which all are invited. There is no charge for breakfast and no RSVP is required.
 
Beth Ohr is located at 70 Route 516 in Old Bridge. For further information contact Ed Mendlowitz at emcpa1@aol.com.

